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Dundalk man killed in car accident

	On Friday, January 9, at 11:38 a.m., Grey County OPP received a report of a serious, two vehicle collision on Hwy. 10 in the

Municipality of Grey Highlands.

A 2003 Honda Civic was travelling southbound on Hwy. 10 when it entered the northbound lane and collided with a northbound

2012 Chevrolet SUV.

The lone driver of the Honda was pronounced dead at the scene. The deceased has been identified as Steven Henry Perry, Jr., age 33,

of Dundalk.

The driver of the Chevrolet, a 38 year old female, and a 40 year old male passenger, both of Milton, Ontario, were transported to

hospital with minor injuries and released.

The OPP Technical Traffic Collision Investigation Unit assisted with the investigation.

Hwy. 10 was closed between Road 170 in the Municipality of Grey Highlands and Southgate Road 26 in the Township of Southgate

for two hours for the protection of emergency responders.
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